On behalf of the WHO and IFA it is a pleasure to invite new and emerging leaders of age-friendly cities and communities from around the world to participate in this innovative and exciting learning opportunity: the second edition of the AFE ECHO Program. The program will provide a safe environment where participants can share knowledge and learn from experts and other learners through collaborative problem-solving, to gain the skills necessary to advocate and drive the age-friendly model within their own city and/or community. 

Background
The WHO Global Network for Age-friendly Cities and Communities (GNAFCC) was established in 2010 to connect cities, communities and organizations worldwide with the common vision of making their community a great place to grow older in.  The mission of the Network is to stimulate and enable cities and communities around the world to become increasingly age-friendly.  Through the Network’s on-line platform “Age-friendly World”, members access tools and resources that can guide and support their age-friendly work and exchange and learn from each other.  Network members are also supported by 18 Affiliates that play an essential role in promoting the creation of age-friendly environments and facilitating information exchange and learning between communities.  

Given the extensive experience of Network Affiliates and members, there is an opportunity for more experienced leaders to mentor those that are new to this work. Recognizing the invaluable benefits that Mentorship programmes provide, the WHO set up, with support from the International Federation on Ageing (IFA), the Age-friendly Environments Mentoring Programme (MENTOR-AFE) to help develop and strengthen skills and competencies of individuals through one-to-one mentor-mentee relationships.   

The programme generated a high number of requests which could not be fully met through the mentor -mentee programme. To respond to the demand, WHO and IFA have developed another initiative under this programme: Age-Friendly Environments (AFE) ECHO – a multi-session learning cycle, developed and guided by the needs of mentee applicants and aligned with approaches and guidance from WHO on age-friendly cities and communities.  

Key Features of AFE ECHO
· The learning cycle comprises of 5 one hour sessions (07:00 to 08:00 Eastern Time Zone), 
· Sessions take place bi-weekly over a 2-month period from October 4 to November 29. 
· Sessions are held in English. 
· Participants need to be in a position where they can or will be able to influence the development of age-friendly communities so that they can apply their learning. 
· Participants are expected to attend all 5 sessions, as the experience and knowledge is cumulative. 
· Participants from all WHO Member States are welcome to join. 
· There is no cost to participate and all sessions are hosted using Zoom video conferencing. 

Additionally, after each session there will be a 15 minute optional Q&A session during which attendees can consult with the expert Hub Team. Members include Dr. Thiago Hérick de Sa from the World Health Organization and Dr. Samuèle Rémillard-Boilard from the Université de Sherbrooke. The curriculum of the AFE ECHO can be found here. 
 

Register Now 
Please contact Cera Cruise at ccruise@ifa.ngo should you have any questions or would like any additional information about the Age-Friendly Environments ECHO Mentorship Program.  

